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Dear Head Teacher
The Junior Road Safety Officer Scheme 2019/20 – are you taking part?
We would like to invite your school to participate in this year’s Junior Road Safety Officer scheme (“JRSO”). The scheme is run by the North Yorkshire County Council Road Safety and Travel Awareness Team, and supported by Sirius Minerals. JRSO is now in its 12th successful year and has proved to be a fantastic way to engage pupils and the whole school community with road safety. 

The scheme asks you to choose two enthusiastic Year 5 pupils as key representatives to promote and encourage road safety within your school for the duration of the 2019/20 school year. They will have the responsibility of promoting the scheme, running competitions and coming up with their own ideas and activities to encourage and engage their fellow classmates. We hope that the school will provide the JRSOs with a prominent display area where road safety information can be seen by everyone. The scheme provides these pupils with a great opportunity to expand their communication and interpersonal skills, together with a new sense of responsibility and pride in their own project. 

The JRSOs will be supported in their work by the North Yorkshire County Council Road Safety and Travel Awareness team. Information and resources will be regularly updated on the Road Wise website www.roadwise.co.uk , including termly competitions. 

Please contact Road Safety and Travel Awareness Officer Mandy Pepworth to confirm your place on the JRSO Scheme. Telephone: 07792 985740 
Email:   mandy.pepworth@northyorks.gov.uk or caron.twamley@northyorks.gov.uk
If your school decides to take part in this year’s scheme, the JRSOs and a member of your staff will have the opportunity to visit Sirius Minerals head office for a morning of fun and interaction with other JRSO’s. 

Our East Coast and Ryedale JRSO Launch will take place on Thursday 3rd October 2019 (details to follow shortly) 
We do hope your school choose to take part this year,
Kindest regards.

Caron Twamley

Road Safety and Travel Awareness Officer for Ryedale and Selby

To book your place please email:

     mandy.pepworth@northyorks.gov.uk or caron.twamley@northyorks.gov.uk .
